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Return Mail Processing Center
P.O. Box 6336
Portland, OR 97228-6336

<<Mail ID>>
<<Name 1>>
<<Name 2>>
<<Address 1>>
<<Address 2>>
<<Address 3>>
<<Address 4>>	 <<Date>>
<<Address 5>>
<<City>><<State>><<Zip>>
<<Country>>

Dear <<Name 1>>:

You recently received a letter from Five Guys Enterprises, LLC (“Five Guys”) notifying you of an incident involving 
a Five Guys employee’s e-mail account.  As we continued our investigation, we determined that the e-mail account 
also contained an e-mail message or attachment that may have included additional personal information, including 
your <<Data Elements>>.  

If you have not already done so, we encourage you to review the November 2, 2018 letter, which contains instructions 
on how to activate your complimentary one-year membership in Experian’s® IdentityWorksSM as well as some 
additional steps you can choose to take.

Again, we regret that this occurred and apologize for any inconvenience.  If you have questions about this matter, 
please call 888-842-3153, Monday through Friday between 9:00 am and 9:00 pm Eastern Time.

Sincerely,

Sam Chamberlain
Chief Operating Officer


